
NOTICE TO THE RESIDENTS OF EAST AURORA 

 

DOG CENSUS 

 

The Town of Aurora will be conducting a dog census beginning February 2018 

through the spring of 2018 in the Village of East Aurora. The census is being 

conducted to determine the number of dogs harbored in the Village of East 

Aurora and to ensure that all dogs are licensed. Enumerators (with Town of 

Aurora photo identification) will contact every resident and business in the 

Village of East Aurora. New York State Law requires all dogs four months of age 

and older to be licensed. In addition to the fee an additional $5.00 fee will be 

charged for all dogs found to be unlicensed during the census. Proof of rabies 

vaccination or exemption and spay/neuter certification are required to license a 

dog. Dog licenses may be obtained at the Aurora Town Clerk’s office, Southside 

Municipal Center 3oo Gleed Ave. East Aurora, NY, during regular business hours: 

Monday through Friday, 8:30am-4:30pm. For more information, please call the 

Aurora Town Clerk’s office at (716) 652-3280. 

 

  


